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Cebu Archdiocesan Major Seminary Foundation, Inc.
Seminario Mayor de San Carlos
Pope John Paul IT Avenue, Mabolo, Cebu City, Philippines

January 1, 2015

Dear beloved devotees of our Senor Sto. Nifio,

Warm greetings of love and peace as we celebrate the New Year 2015, the Year of
the Church of the Poor!

It is with great joy that you, the Filipino Community of Faith in San Franciso. CA
under the supreme role of the Child Jesus once again religiously and spiritually
prepare to respond to the loving presence of God in your lives.

We, the Cebu Archdiocesan Major Seminary Foundation, Inc. (CAMSFI) and the
Seminario Mayor de San Carlos (SMSC), extend our prayerful wishes and hearty
congratulations as we celebrate together your annual feast of our Divine Infant
Jesus, Santo Nino de Cebu International of San Francisco, CA.

May God graciously lift and nurture you in our traditional beliefs and faithful
devotions to the Senor Sto. Nifio. Wishing you all continued fulfillment in your
efforts. May all your endeavors strengthen your solidarity in your continuing
journey of faith, even in a distant domain that has become your home.

With the prayerful intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary we continue to be one

and build bridges in our communities. We shall stand steadfast and partners in
ministry.

Viva Senor Sto. Nino! Viva!

Rt. Rev. Msgr/Guillermo D. Gorre, H.P.
President - Cebu Archdiocesan Major Seminary Foundation, Inc.
Pastor — St. Francis of Assisi Parish, Balamban
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